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AIACE/CENTRAL/2017/ 59                                 Dated    9/11/2017    
 

To 

The  Chairman 

Coal India Limited 

New Town, Rajarhat 

Kolkata(WB) 

 Sub:-- Assault of NEC executives by trade union leaders and workers. 

 Dear sir, 

It has come to our knowledge that some trade union leaders and workers in NEC, 
Margeherita stormed into the office of  agent of of Tipong colliery on 31/10/2017 and 
misbehaved  and manhandled the executives there. They were putting illegal demands 
which the concerned executives did not agree to. They  came in drunken condition and 
abused, physically assaulted, threatened of dire consequences including killing and  
kidnapping . This incident has created a panic among  executives and they are very much 
scared ,afraid and feeling  highly unsafe. The assaulters  have also threatened to implicate 
executives in a legal trap. 
 
They also  made  videos of this incident and are distributing among the people of 
Margherita to demean, humiliate the officers.    

 
The executives posted in NEC  are working very far away from their  homes and are feeling  
very much helpless.  

 

This incident is the result of tightening of discipline in NEC for ensuring  attendance of all 

employees at work place and action against the persons found absent from duty after putting 
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attendance. When CIL is gearing up for achieving 1000 MT by 2019-20 as per the desire of the 

honorable coal minister, such incident will impede the growth from there as officers will not be 

able to control workers and take work  from them .  It is brought to your kind notice that NEC 

executives are vulnerable to kidnapping and killing and several incidents have taken place in the 

past in this coalfield. 

 

In view of the above, All India Association of Coal Executives(AIACE) demands detailed 
enquiry into the incident and strict action against the assaulters and proper safety and 
security to officers at work place and in colony to avoid such incidents  in future.  

 

 
Regards 
 

   

P K SINGH RATHOR 

Principal General Secretary 

AIACE 

CAMP- SECL KORBA AREA 
DISTT:- KORBA, CG 495677 
 

 
CC:- DP/DF/DT, Coal India Limited, Kolkata. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


